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We are very excited to offer our 2016-17 
yearbook with new options! 

¶ Hardcovers are $35 

¶ Softcovers are $25 

¶ E-yearbooks are $3.99 

Yearbooks are available to purchase online 
only at http://slwk8.picaboo.com 

    Parent Drop-Off/ Pick -Up 
The school day for students is from 9:30 am to 
4:00 pm.  Supervision is provided from 9:10 am 
to 4:15 pm.  
If someone other than the parent/guardian is 
signing out a child before the end of the school 
day, they must be at least 18 years old and be 
listed on the childôs emergency card.  We will 
ask to see photo ID (drivers license). 

Shark News  
www.stlucie.k12.fl.us/SLK  

    BUS RIDERS 
 

Students may not  ride the bus with another 
student unless it is an emergency.  A note 
must be sent in by both parents with their 
name and phone number and the reason for 
the emergency.  The notes must be turned into 
the Deanõs Office by 10:00 am that morning. 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ мǎǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƴƛƎƘǘ ǘƻ 
ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊΗ  aǊǎΦ vǳƛƴǘŜǊƻ ŎƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘŜŘ 
ŀƴŘ ŜȄƘƛōƛǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǇ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ CŀƛǊ 
ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎ ŦǊƻƳ ƎǊŀŘŜǎ о-уΦ   
CǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ 
ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴŀƭ ŀƴŘ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴŀƭ 
ŀǎǎƛƎƴƳŜƴǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ŀǧŜƴŘŜŘ {ƘŀǊƪ 
.ŀƴŘΩǎ ²ƛƴǘŜǊ /ƻƴŎŜǊǘ ŘƛǊŜŎǘŜŘ ōȅ aǎΦ 
wƻǎǎŜǊΣ ŦŜŀǘǳǊƛƴƎ ǎŜŀǎƻƴŀƭ ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜǎΦ   
¢ƘŜ сǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ ōŀƴŘ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳŜŘ ǎŜǾŜƴ 
ǎŜƭŜŎǝƻƴǎΣ ǿƘƛƭŜ ǘƘŜ тǘƘ ŀƴŘ уǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ 
ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜŘ ōŀƴŘ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳŜŘ ǎƛȄ 
ŎƻƳǇƻǎƛǝƻƴǎΦ  

ά/ƭŀǎǎ {ƘŀǊƪ /ŀǊŘǎέ ŀƴŘ ά²ƘƻƭŜ /ƭŀǎǎ 
{ƘŀǊƪ /ŀǊŘǎέ ǇǊƻƳƻǘŜ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ 
ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǊ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ 
¢ƘŜ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ t.ƛ{ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ ƛǎ 
ά{ƳŜƴŎƛƭǎ ŦƻǊ ϷмέΦ  
 

¦ǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ-ǿƛŘŜ t.ƛ{ ŜǾŜƴǘΥ  
5ŜŎΦ мсτbŜƻƴ 5ŀƴŎŜ 
¶ ммΥмр-мнΥлл DǊŀŘŜǎ Y-н 
¶ мнΥмл-мнΥрр DǊŀŘŜǎ о-р 
¶ мΥлл-мΥпр DǊŀŘŜǎ с-у 
 

¢ƘŜ ŘŀƴŎŜ Ŏƻǎǘǎ нр {ƘŀǊƪ ŎŀǊŘǎΦ 

Dear Parents,  
 

SLWK-8 Celebrates Reading!  Parents, we encourage you to support reading at home by 

doing the following: 

VEstablish a routine at home for reading 

VPlay games that are reading related 

VRead aloud an exciting passage in a book or magazine article 

VTake advantage of spur-of- the moment opportunities for 

reading during the course of the day 

To kick off the season, we have our Winter Band Concert on December 1st at 6:30 pm in 

the Cafeteria. We hope you join us as we celebrate the spirit of the season. 

 Have a fantastic month and a wonderful Winter Break! 
 

Eldrique Gardner, Principal 

Follow me on Twitter @slwk8_Principal 

On Friday Nov. 18th students 
from SLWK-8 showcased a wide 
variety of singing, dancing, 
gymnastics, art expression, and 
theatrics.   
The top three prizes were 
awarded to: Alexis Bentinganan, 
Mariah Johnson and Donald 
Harris. 

December 1, 2016 

www.stlucie.k12.fl.us 
 

Click on the òParents & Studentsó tab  

Under òLearning Resourcesó, click on grade  

   level (elementary or middle)  

Select our school name from the drop down 

    list under òDestiny Library Resourcesó 

Under òEducational Linksó, you will find  

   òDestination Reading & Mathó and  

 òFCAT Exploreró 

Destination Reading & Math: 

 User name: 10 digit  student ID # 

 Password: 10 digit  student ID # 

FSAssessments.org has information regarding new 

assessments. You can register for email alerts here. 

 

If you have questions, call 785-6630  

During this holiday season,  
the SLWK-8 Student Council is  
hosting its annual Giving Tree.  
The program provides toys for  

families in need during the holidays.  
All unwrapped toys will benefit the 

C.A.S.T.L.E. 

From Dec. 1st to Dec. 16th, 
the ­Giving Tree® will be located  
in our school¬s front office. It will be  

decorated with ornaments with  
specific age, gender and  

price ranges for toys. We are asking  
the families here at SLWK-8 to help  
support our community¬s less fortunate  

by choosing an ornament and  
purchasing a toy to be donated to this 

worthwhile program.   
A letter will be sent home to parents   
explaining more about this program.  

SLWK8 PTO presents our  
Annual Holiday Shoppe 

November 28-December 7 
 

Students will have the opportunity to purchase  
affordable gifts for loved ones during this season of 
giving!  
 

Students received their Holiday Shoppe packet, 
including an envelope for students to keep track of 
their budget and their gift list.  Checks must be made 
payable to SLWK-8 (must have a phone number). No 
change will be given for checks. 
 

Your SLWK8 PTO is delighted to offer this event to our 
school!  If you would like more information or would 
like to volunteer your time, please contact us at 
slwk8pto@gmail.com. 

http://slwk8.picaboo.com
http://schools.stlucie.k12.fl.us/slk/
http://schools.stlucie.k12.fl.us/slk/
http://www.stlucieschools.org
http://www.fsassessments.org
mailto:slwk8pto@hotmail.com


4 th  Grade Lion Fish ɀ  ¢ƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ŦŜǿ 
ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ Ŧǳƭƭ ƻŦ ŜȄŎƛǘŜƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǳǊǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ ŀǎ 
ǿŜ ǿǊŀǇ ǳǇ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ ²ƛƴǘŜǊ ōǊŜŀƪ ōȅ 
ǇǊŀŎǝŎƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǝƴǳƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ 

ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŎƛǘŜΦ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǳǎ ŎƻƴǝƴǳƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ƻǳǊ 
ǎƪƛƭƭǎΦ Lƴ aŀǘƘΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƳƻǾƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƻ DŜƻƳŜǘǊȅΦ Lƴ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ 
{ƻŎƛŀƭ {ǘǳŘƛŜǎΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƛƴŎƻǊǇƻǊŀǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎΣ ŎƛǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ 
ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴŀƭ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǊŜŬƴƛƴƎΣ ŀǎ ǿŜ ƭŜŀǊƴ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ 
ǿƻǊƭŘ ǿŜ ƭƛǾŜ ƛƴΦ hǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀŘ ŀ ŦǊŜŜΣ 
ƻƴ-ŎŀƳǇǳǎ ŬŜƭŘ ǘǊƛǇ ƛƴ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǘƘŜȅ Ǝƻǘ ǘƻ 
ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ ŎƻƴǎŜǊǾŀǝƻƴ 
ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻǘŜŎǝƴƎ ƻǳǊ ƴŀǘǳǊŀƭ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ŀƭǎƻ 
Ǝƻǘ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀƴǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ ǎŜŜŘǎΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
ǳǎƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǎŎƛŜƴŎŜ ŜȄǇŜǊƛƳŜƴǘǎΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ŜƴŘ 
5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ŬŜƭŘ ǘǊƛǇ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴϥǎ 
aǳǎŜǳƳ ƛƴ WŜƴǎŜƴ .ŜŀŎƘΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜΣ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀōƻǳǘ {ǘΦ 
!ǳƎǳǎǝƴŜΣ {ǇŀƴƛǎƘ DŀƭƭŜƻƴǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƘǳƳŀƴ ōƻŘȅΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ 
ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ƛƴ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ C{! ²ǊƛǝƴƎ 
!ǎǎŜǎǎƳŜƴǘ ƻƴ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нтΣ нлмтΦ Lǘϥǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ȅŜŀǊ ǎƻ ŦŀǊΦ  
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2 nd Grade Butterfly Fish  ̧We are so 
happy to be working with such a great group 
of 2nd graders! Our current focus has been on 
informational writing and comprehension 

strategies to assist us in expanding our reading skills. 
In Math , we will be wrapping  up our four weeks of 
measurement, and will begin focusing on 
graphs, word problems with 
graphs, and line plots.  In Science, we 
when we return from winter break, 
our focus will be on energy and motion.  Please 
remember to read every night with your child ! The Lion 
Country Safari field trip will be on February 27th.   The 
cost is $49.00 and we will need the final payment on or 
before January 16th.  We look forward to great middle 
of the school year!   

K 
indergarten Angel Fish - Happy Holidays to 
all! Kindergarteners are excited and looking forward 
to fun Polar Express activities on 

December 14th.  Notices will be 
sent home with more details. In Reading, please 
continue to work on Quarter 2 sight words. Also 
work on blending and segmenting CVC words or 
simple 3 letter words. Help your child listen for beginning, middle 
and ending sounds of these words. Please review short vowel 
sounds. In Literature, we will explore a variety of texts, focusing 
on comparing how things were the same and different from events 
long ago. See if your child can tell you what the author and 
illustrator do.  In Math, students will work on identifying and 
describing 3-D shapes.  We are excited watching our 
kindergarteners learn and grow and bring in the New Year- 2017!  

3 rd Grade Parrot Fish  ̧The 3rd grade team is 
eagerly looking forward to our upcoming field 
trips to the IRSC Planetarium in 
December, and The Lyric Theatre in 

February! These field trips will 
supplement and enhance our learning. In Math, we will 
be studying area, perimeter, fractions, and interpreting 
and representing data. In Reading, we are continuing our 
units of study and infusing science and social studies into 
our reading. Keep earning those SHARK cards. The next 
school-wide event is the neon dance on Friday, Dec. 
18th!  

1 st Grade Tangs- 1st Grade is moving right along 
through the year! The 1st Grade Teachers would 
like to thank everyone who came to our Fall 
Harvest Celebration.  The students really 

enjoyed sharing all of their crafts that were from events 
long ago.  In Reading, we are working on identifying the 
main idea and key details using text evidence as well 
continuing to focus on what a good reader sounds 
like.  Make sure to read with your child for at least 15 
minutes each night to help with their fluency .  In Math, 
we are working on addition and subtraction fluency. In 
Writing , we are continuing to work on informative and 
opinion pieces.  We are learning to add descriptive 
words and go back to reread our papers so 
that we can catch any mistakes that we 
may have made. In late January, 1st 
graders will celebrate the 100th day of 
school with several reading and math 
activities!  

5 th Grade Stingraysñ Fifth grade Stingrays 
have been having a blast creating projects in 
multiple subject areas.  Students have been 
working on Early Explorer projects as well as their 

science fair projects.  The Science Fair Expo will take place 
on December 1, 2016 from 5:30 - 7:30.  On 
December 9, fifth grade students will join 
the band students on a field trip to 
Treasure Coast High School's Prism 
Concert! Students will have a field trip in 
February to Busch Wildlife in Jupiter 
to look forward to.  Please continue to work 
with your child at home with reading 
comprehension and math skills.  I-Ready is a great computer 
program students can access at home which targets specific 
learning needs for each child.  Check your child's planner 
each night and ensure your child is completing their 
homework assignments.    
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6 th Grade¹ELA students are learning about 
argumentative writing. They will learn how to 
properly write their essays and how to support their 
claims. Math students are solving real-world 

problems using proportionality, ratio and  rates. Science 
students are exploring, discovering and researching a variety 
of different landforms on the Earth½s surface and relate these 
landforms as they apply to Florida. They are identifying how 
these landforms weathered, erode and cause deposition. In 
World History class, the students are learning about early 
civilizations.  They also learned valuable life lessons that are 
contained in the classic novel: The Invisible Man. 

 

 

у 
ǘƘ DǊŀŘŜτ¢ƘŜ ŜƛƎƘǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ [ŀƴƎǳŀƎŜ 
!Ǌǘǎ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ƛǎ ŎƻƴǝƴǳƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ŀ 
ƳǳƭǝǘǳŘŜ ƻŦ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ǊŜƭŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǾƻŎŀōǳƭŀǊȅΦ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ 
ǿƛƭƭ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ DǊŜŜƪκ[ŀǝƴ ǊƻƻǘǎΣ ǇǊŜŬȄŜǎ ŀƴŘ 

ǎǳŶȄŜǎΦ  /ƻƳǇǊŜƘŜƴǎƛƻƴ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ŎƻƴǘŜȄǘ ŎƭǳŜǎΣ 
ŎŜƴǘǊŀƭ ƛŘŜŀΣ ŎƻƳǇŀǊŜκŎƻƴǘǊŀǎǘ ƛƴ  ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴŀƭ  ǘŜȄǘǎ ŀƴŘ 
ƭƛǘŜǊŀǘǳǊŜΦ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘƛƴƪƛƴƎ ƳŀǇǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴǎ ǘƻ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭ 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘΦ Lƴ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŦƻŎǳǎƛƴƎ ƻƴ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎƛƴƎ 
ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜŀƪƴŜǎǎŜǎ ƛƴ ōƻǘƘ ŀǊƎǳƳŜƴǘŀǝǾŜ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ 
ŀǎ ŜȄǇƻǎƛǘƻǊȅ ǘŜȄǘ ǿƘƛƭŜ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ŜǎǎŀȅǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ǘƘŜƳŜ ŦƻǊ 
WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ŀƴŘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ aƻǾƛƴƎ ¢ƻǿŀǊŘǎ CǊŜŜŘƻƳΦ 
{ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ L-wŜŀŘȅ 
Ǝƻŀƭ ƻŦ пр ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ǇŜǊ ǿŜŜƪΦ !ŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭƭȅΣ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ 
ōŜ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ нл-ол ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ƻƴ ŀ Řŀƛƭȅ ōŀǎƛǎΦ Lƴ tǊŜ-
!ƭƎŜōǊŀΣ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎŜŘ ǘƻ 
ŦǳƴŎǝƻƴǎΦ  {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ŦǳƴŎǝƻƴ ǊǳƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ 
Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ƛŘŜƴǝŦȅ ŦǳƴŎǝƻƴǎ ŦǊƻƳ ƎǊŀǇƘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘŀōƭŜǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ 
ŀƭǎƻ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŜ ƎǊŀǇƘƛƴƎ ŦǳƴŎǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ 
ǎŜŜ ƛŦ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƭƛƴŜŀǊ ƻǊ ƴƻǘΦ  Lƴ 
!ƭƎŜōǊŀ мΣ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǎȅǎǘŜƳǎ ƻŦ Ŝǉǳŀǝƻƴǎ 
ŀƴŘ ƛƴŜǉǳŀƭƛǝŜǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ 
ōŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ ƎǊŀǇƘƛƴƎ ƳǳƭǝǇƭŜ 
Ŝǉǳŀǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴŜǉǳŀƭƛǝŜǎ ƻƴ ŀ ǎƛƴƎƭŜ 
ǇƭŀƴŜΣ ŀƴŘ ƛŘŜƴǝŦȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƻǊǊŜŎǘ ŦƻǊƳǳƭŀǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŀǇƘǎ 
ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ƎƛǾŜƴΦ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎŜŘ ǘƻ 

ŜȄǇƻƴŜƴǝŀƭ ŦǳƴŎǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜȅ Ŭǘ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŀƭ ǿƻǊƭŘΦ 
Lƴ {ƻŎƛŀƭ {ǘǳŘƛŜǎΣ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ 
!ƳŜǊƛŎŀƴ wŜǾƻƭǳǝƻƴŀǊȅ ²ŀǊΣ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜ мо /ƻƭƻƴƛŜǎ 
Ŭƴŀƭƭȅ ŜŀǊƴŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƛƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴŎŜ ŦǊƻƳ DǊŜŀǘ 
.ǊƛǘŀƛƴΦ  CƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿŀǊΣ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎǘǳŘȅƛƴƎ 
Ƙƻǿ ƻǳǊ ƴŜǿƭȅ ŦƻǊƳŜŘ ŎƻǳƴǘǊȅ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ ƎƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘ 
ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇŜŘ ǳƴŘŜǊ ǘƘŜ !ǊǝŎƭŜǎ ƻŦ /ƻƴŦŜŘŜǊŀǝƻƴΣ ǘƘŜ 
/ƻƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴΣ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ ƴŜǿ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇΦ Lƴ уǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ /ǊƛǝŎŀƭ 
¢ƘƛƴƪƛƴƎΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŦƻŎǳǎƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǾƻŎŀōǳƭŀǊȅ 
ŎƻƳǇǊŜƘŜƴǎƛƻƴ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǎŎƛŜƴŎŜ-ǊŜƭŀǘŜŘ ŀǊǝŎƭŜǎΦ !ƭǎƻΣ ƻǳǊ 
ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴǎ ŀǊŜ ŎŜƴǘŜǊƛƴƎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ƘƛƎƘŜǊ-ƻǊŘŜǊ 
ǘƘƛƴƪƛƴƎ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ǿƘƛƭŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΦ [ŀǎǘƭȅΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ 
ŎƻƴǝƴǳƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜ ƻǳǊ ǾƻŎŀōǳƭŀǊȅ ŀƴŘ ƭƛǎǘŜƴƛƴƎ 
ŎƻƳǇǊŜƘŜƴǎƛƻƴ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŜǾŜǊȅŘŀȅ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǝƻƴŀƭ ǘŀǎƪǎΦ 
уǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ƛǎ ǎǿƛǘŎƘƛƴƎ ƎŜŀǊǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ 
ǎŜƳŜǎǘŜǊΗ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǎǇŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ŦŜǿ 
ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŜȄǇƭƻǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŦǳƴŘŀƳŜƴǘŀƭǎ ƻŦ 
ōŀǎƛŎ ŎƘŜƳƛǎǘǊȅΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǝŜǎ ƻŦ ŀǘƻƳǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ 

ǇŜǊƛƻŘƛŎ ǘŀōƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ŜƭŜƳŜƴǘǎΦ !ƊŜǊ ǿŜ 
ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ŎƘŜƳƛǎǘǊȅ 
ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅ 
ōǊŜŀƪΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘƛǾƛƴƎ 
ƛƴǘƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ǇŜƻǇƭŜϥǎ 
ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜ ōǊŀƴŎƘ ƻŦ 
ǎŎƛŜƴŎŜΥ ŀǎǘǊƻƴƻƳȅΗ  



Looking Ahead: 

�”Mar. 6-8ñFSA WritingñGrades 8 

�”Mar. 10ñEnd of 3rd 9 weeks 

�”Mar. 13-17ñSpring Break 

�”Mar. 20ñTeacher Workday Make-up Day 

�”Mar. 28-30ñFSA ReadingñGrade 3 

�”Mar. 31ñReport Cardsñ3rd 9 weeks 

�”Apr. 4-May 13ñFSA Testing 

�”Apr. 19ñHonor Rollñ3rd 9 weeks 

 

Science Fair�³ 5:30-8 Dec. 1 

Winter Band Concert�³ 6:30 pm Dec. 1 

SAC�³ 8:30 am (Media Center) Dec. 6 
Jan. 17 
Feb. 21 

Semester Exams Dec. 7-16 

Progress Reports/ Family Access Dec. 8 
Jan. 19 
Feb. 2 (K-5 only) 
Feb. 16 

Student of the Month  
  �³ 9:45 am (Cafeteria)  

Dec. 14 
Jan. 26 
Feb. 22 

PTO�³ 4:15 pm (Media Center) Dec. 14 
Jan. 18 
Feb. 22 

End of 2nd 9 weeks/1st Semester Dec. 16 

PBiS Activities Dec. 18 
Feb. 26 

Early Dismissal @ 2:00 pm Dec. 16 
Jan. 25 
Feb. 15 

Winter Break Dec. 19-Jan. 2 

Report Cards Jan. 13 

MLK, Jr. Holiday Jan. 16 

Science Expo�³ 6:30-8:00 Feb. 2 

Teacher Professional Day/Workday Feb. 3 

Interim Letters �³ Grades 6-8 
  with Failure Notices  

Feb. 6 

Honor Roll 

¶ 9:45�³ Grades 3-5 

¶ 10:45�³ Grades 6-8 

Feb. 8 

�*�H�;�I�?�:�;�D�J�Y�I Day Holiday  Feb. 15 

Seussical the Musical Feb. 24 

FSA Writes�³ Grades 4-7 Feb. 28 

Students in 
middle school are currently taking midterm exams. 
Semester 2 begins on January 3rd. Please continue to check on your �F�K�L�O�G�³�V��
progress in skyward at least every 2 weeks. Middle school students receive credits at 
the end of the semester and a failed class will result in missing credits. Winter break is 
December 19th �® January 3rd. Please encourage your children to 
read and continue practicing their skills even though they are on 
vacation. Students should be using the I-Ready program for math 
and reading at least 15 minutes a day for each subject, even during 
winter break. I -Ready is available through the district website. We 
�K�R�S�H���W�K�D�W���H�Y�H�U�\�R�Q�H���K�D�V���D���J�U�H�D�W���K�R�O�L�G�D�\���E�U�H�D�N���D�Q�G���W�K�H���V�W�X�G�H�Q�W�³�V��
come back rested and ready to start Quarter 3 on 1/3/16.  


